
Matter 15, Action 47 

Below is the response for the consultants who produced our Transport Improvement Study 

regarding school pick up/drop off at Bookwell. 

 

We didn’t have any specific counts for the school pick up / drop off, but I recall the traffic safety 

measures that we identified we’re to help to address this, and the issues were discussed with officers 

at one of our workshops –we proposed widening of the pavement – extract here page 50 and 73 of 

the Transport Improvement Study (Ref EB23): 

 

 

 

 

And page 32 of the site proformas (Ref EB23b):  

 


